
 

 
 
 
19 June 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Wednesday 3 July 2024, we will be inviting year 11 pupils to join us for a 
celebration day.  The event will be a celebration of their secondary journey and will 
be an opportunity for them to come together as a year group.  
 
As the day will involve many activities, it is advised that sports clothing/trainers are 
worn; pupils do not need to wear their school uniform.  Lunch will be provided, but 
pupils should bring in a drink. 
 
The outline of the day will be as follows: 

Time Activity 

9.30am – 10.00am Arrive and meet in the sports hall. 

10.00am- 12.00pm 
The Lomas Cup Football Tournament.  Any pupils not 
participating can watch and support. 

12.00pm- 1pm Lunch and Celebration Assembly 

1pm- 2.30pm 

Inflatable Zone (see next page). A Health and Safety 
briefing will be carried out before using the equipment, 
pupils will be expected to use the equipment in an 
appropriate and safe manner. 

 
If any pupil does not wish to take part or be a spectator in the Lomas Cup 
Football Tournament, they can arrive at 12.00pm, for the lunch and celebration 
assembly. 
 
Pupils will also be given the opportunity to sign shirts, if they wish to participate in 
this, they should bring a spare shirt with them. 
 
We look forward to welcoming back our year 11 pupils and celebrating their time 
here at Turves Green Boys’ School. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher 
 
 



 

Inflatable Zone Activities 
 
INFLATABLES:  
BEAT THE BUZZER 

 
 
GLADIATOR DUEL ARENA 

 
 
SUMO RING 

 
 
SLIDE 

 
 
ENGLAND FOOTBALL SHOOT OUT 

 
 


